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Your submission for this review:

Dear IPART, Thank you for the opportunity to comment , I live at Woy Woy, where the streets have no decent drainage and are
often covered with water. There are no gutters or regular cleaning of nearby drains. Also we are now subject to groundwater as
the incoming source which is far substandard to the water we used to have. The water is smelly, full of impurities (which
destroy taps, washing machines, clothes, etc more often), and not much better than what I water the garden with. I now have to
filter water for drinking and probably will soon have to endure the ongoing cost of filtration to the premises. I don't believe the
council deserves to raise our water rates, given the neglect and lessening of our facilities. Kind Regards, Glen Evans-





